
 

 
 
 

On Thursday, 3rd of November 2005 majority of the Campbelltown Muslim population 
celebrated Eid-ul-Fitr. Bangladesh Welfare Society Campbelltown (BWSC) organised 
an Eid-ul-Fitr Eid Prayer Zamat. The Zamat was held at Ingleburn High School Hall at 
7:15am. Emam was A U Faruq Ahmed led the prayer; he made a Dua wishing peace, 
happiness, prosperity and care to everyone. Abdur Rahim Mollah made a welcome 
speech and announced the next events of BWSC. Mr. Mollah thanked everyone for their 
cooperation, if some thing is disorganised he apologised for that and gave thanks on 
behalf of the BWSC.  
 
On Saturday, 5th of November 2005 BWSC organised an Eid Reunion. Eid Reunion 
was very successful. They had many performances and special guests in attendance 
were MP Steven Chaytor - Member of Macquarie Fields and Councillor Aaron Rule. It 
was an excellent dinner and they had a wonderful cultural program with a special 
performance by Tempstra. On the whole it was a really enjoyable night. 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 
BWSC next program is Eid-ul-Adhha Eid Prayer Zamat which will be held on either 
10th or 11th of January 2006, depending on moon sighting BWSC follows Minto Mosque. 
Eid Zamat will be held at Ingleburn High School starting at 7:15am sharp. 
 
BWSC is also organising Qurbani for Eid-ul-Adhha, if anybody is interested please 
contact Md. Abdur Rahim Mollah JP (details below).  
 
Also an Eid Reunion and 2005 HSC and Selective School Students Reception has 
been organised for Saturday, 14th of January 2006 at Ingleburn Public School Hall.  
BWSC requests all students, parents and family friends to contact Abdur Rahim Mollah 
and notify him of any students who sat for the 2005 HSC and Selective School exams 
by the 31st of December 2005. Your help will be much appreciated. 

 

 


